
 

The City of Calgary is making great strides to support our city’s growing crea�ve economy by becoming more film friendly.   
For more informa�on, visit Calgary.ca/Film. 

February 27, 2024 

Filming in your neighbourhood   
  
Dear Neighbour,   
 
We will be in your neighbourhood filming a commercial.  
 
The production company has worked with The City of Calgary to obtain necessary permits and will 
minimize disruption as much as possible while filming. We appreciate the opportunity to film in this 
community.   
 
Filming date(s) and location(s): 
Monday, March 4, 2024, from 8 a.m. - 8:30 p.m. 

• Olympic Plaza, 228 8 Ave SE, Calgary, AB T2P 2M5 
 
 Here are some further details:  

• Parking restrictions along east side of Macleod Trail N, between 9 Ave SE and Olympic Plaza. 
• Intermittent traffic control along Stephen Avenue between Macleod Trail N and Macleod Trail S. 

Holding pedestrian and vehicle traffic for no more than two minutes at a time. 
 

Map of filming location:  

 
If for any reason you need more information or would like to speak with the production’s Location 
Manager, please contact Jane Doe using the contact details in the signature below. You may also 
contact 311 at any time (24 hours a day, 7 days a week) for information about filming in Calgary.  
 
Thank you,   
 
Jane Doe  
Location Manager, Smith Productions   
555-123-4567  
Jdoe@SmithProductions.com  
www.smithproductions.com   
 


